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A huge well done to Ash class!  

Bardwell School came first in the 

Softball cricket competition! Our 
students were fantastic, showing 
great skill in both batting and 
bowling. 
A big shout-out to Henry, who 

earned the special Red Cap for 
hitting the ball the farthest in the 
tournament. 
 

We’ve had an amazing week of 

achievements across school, with some 

fantastic residential trips taking place 

recently —well done to all the students 

(and staff!) involved. As the weather 

gets warmer, please remember to send 

your child in with a drink, sun cream, 

and a hat to help them stay safe and 

comfortable throughout the day. 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 
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Friends of Bardwell recently attended the 

2025/2026 Grant Aid Award Ceremony for 

Bicester Town Council. FOBS have been 

awarded a £914.92 grant for our outdoor 

learning equipment!  

A huge well done and a big thank you 

from us all at Bardwell. 

If you would like to join their committee, they 

are meeting on Thursday 22nd May at 7pm in 

Oak Lodge. You can come along to see what 

they do and if you would like to get involved. 

Friends of Bardwell School  

In November 2024, Artur achieved the highest Chief Scout Gold Award, and he was promoted to the Explorers. 

Last Saturday, Artur’s family had the privilege to attend the County Award Day, and he was presented with a 

certificate and woggle. This was a very special moment for Artur and his family.  

This is an incredible achievement, and we are all so proud of Artur.  
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Pine Class Residential  


